Organization for Security and Co-operation in Europe
Office for Democratic Institutions and Human Rights

The Director
Warsaw, 13 October 2017

H.E. Ivan Brajovi¢
President of the Parliament of Montenegro

Excellency,

Following your letter of 6 October, please allow me to thank you for your cordial wishes, and
that I very much look forward to continuing the excellent co-operation the OSCE/ODIHR has
enjoyed with Montenegro over the years. -

The OSCE/ODIHR furthermore welcomes the continued readiness of Montenegro to follow
up on ODIHR election-related recommendations through an open and inclusive consultative
process with all relevant stakeholders. In this regard and within its mandate and available
resources, ODIHR stands ready to provide technical expert advice to such processes,
including the provision of expert opinions and reviews on possible draft election legislation.
We would endeavour to co-ordinate our activities with the OSCE Mission to Montenegro.

I once again weicome the readiness of Montenegro to further improve its electoral framework
and practices taking into consideration OSCE/ODIHR recommendations, and look forward to
our continued close co-operation.

Yours sincerely,
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Ce:  H.E. Ambassador Slavica Milagi¢, Head of the Permanent Mission of Montenegro
to the OSCE, Vienna
H. E. Ambassador Maryse Daviet, OSCE Mission to Montenegro

Address: ul. Miodowa 10 tel: 48-22/520 06 00 E-mail: office@odihr.pl
00-251 Warsaw, Poland fax: 48-22/520 06 05 Website: www.osce.org/odihr



